
Thank you email from Louise Hewitt – Senior Community Fundraiser – 
Rennie Grove Hospice Care 
 
From: Louise Hewitt  
Date: 28 March 2023 at 13:59:16 BST 
To: Sally and John Codling 
Cc: Grainne Suter  
Subject: Thank you 

Dear Sally and John and the Speen Helping Hospices Committee 
  
It was a pleasure to meet with Sally and John recently at the Princes Risborough Rennie Grove shop to 
receive a cheque totally £4,500, funds raised by Speen Helping Hospices through 2022. On behalf of Rennie 
Grove Peace Hospice Care, I would like to confirm receipt of the cheque and thank you for your continued 
support. As I said when we met, I am always in awe of the success of your fundraising.  You have a calendar 
of fabulous events and fundraisers; the local community are very lucky. 
  
The funds you raised are enough to fund 150 hours of specialist nursing care for local patients and families in 
need of our support.  We are so grateful for the support we receive through local community fundraising 
activities.  I would like to share some words from the wife of a patient who has experienced the wonderful care 
of a Rennie Grove Nurse:     
  
“Rennie Grove nurses were absolutely brilliant. They cared for my husband to the end.  My husband did not 
want to go into a home or hospital, and I promised him that he would stay at home. With the help and care of 
Rennie Grove’s nurses, I was able to fulfil my promise. The care and attention that all of Rennie Groves gave 
was amazing. They were here whenever I called them, nothing was too much trouble for them. They are truly 
dedicated to helping people”    
  



With very special thanks again for your wonderful support over the years and best wishes for the year ahead, 
  
Louise Hewitt 
Senior Community Fundraiser 
  

 

  

  

 
  

 

https://www.renniegrove.org/

